
Response Letter 

Dear Ze-Mao Gong, 

Dear Reviewers, 

We would you like to thank you for reviewing our paper called “a rare case of 

primitive embryonal duodenal carcinoma in a young man” that we submitted for 

publication as “Case Report” on World Journal of Gastroenterology(manuscript 

number 28625). 

We listen to yours precious comments to enhance this article and modifications are 

highlighted in Yellow.  

First of all, we modified the sentence about the gastroscopy to make it more 

understandable. Anatomical terms were corrected (hepatic hilum, portal lamina, 

hepatic common artery). We mentioned that the main bile duct was, after 

pancreaticoduodenectomy, anastomosed to the jejunum. All the abbreviations were 

corrected to be fully spelled when first mentioned. About the figures, we placed 

arrows and asterisks to make it more understandable. 

 

We expect that the revised manuscript will fully satisfy our reviewers. 

 

Best regards, 

Dr Barbieux  

Dr Memeo 


